
26/09/2020 

MS Michele Kaye 
- 1 Balgowlah RD 
Manly NSW 2095 
michele@gourmetgrommits.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Dear Assessing Officer
I wholeheartedly commend Council on this project. It has been a long time coming and a 
fantastic initiative to support local sport - across all ages and codes. 
This lighting will enable our community safe participation in sport and outdoor activities (like 
dogwalking) by providing so much more lit up outdoor space and training grounds for all 
seasons.
100% support, with thanks. 
Enlightening!
M Kaye 
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